Cruises new entrance to the lobby
pictured in June 1962

In line with hotel developments in
the country the directors of Cruise’s
Hotel propose to spend over the next
eouple of years, £100.000.

A master plan has been
prepared involving a new entrance,
reconstruction of the ground

floor, modernising of bedrooms,
provision of 25 extra bedrooms and
the building of a spacious ballroom.

Stage one of this plan
involving the provision of a new
entrance, together with canopy,
reconstruction of the entrance hall,
lounge, reception and dining room
will commence construction on
Monday week.

Itis hoped thatit will be completed
by early June of this year.

This stage is estimated to cost in
the region of £25,000.

Plans for the other stages are
being developed so that work
can proceed immediately after
completion of the first stage. The
architect is Mr. John Thompson
and the building contractors are
Messrs D. O'Sullivan, Limerick, in
co-operation with Fergus O'Farrell,
Dublin.

In each of the 8o bedrooms will
be a television set. These will be
installed within a month.
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Strike up the band: The Limerick Pipe Band who preformed at the Limerit:k-hl;arr:h uf licensed Vintners dance in the Parkway Motel
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